WORTHINGTON

At a meeting of the Grange tonight at the Lyceum hall the conferred third degree will be upon the following candidates: Mr. and Mrs. A. Laro, Chester Dodge, Herbert Porter, Jr., Joseph Jolly and John Jarvis. The ladies' degree team will work the third degree and the fourth will be conferred by the regular officers. Deputy Donovan Tiffany of Easthampton will inspect the Grange. Refreshments will be served.

The schools will close this week for the summer vacation.

Mr. and Mrs. J. W. Glaser and daughter, Miss Mildred Glaser, of Springfield wele guests Sunday at Guy F. Bartlett's.

Mr. and Mrs. Shepard Cook of Bala, Pa., are spending a time at Twin Brook farm.

Children's Sunday will be observed in the Congregational

church Sunday, June 17th.

The state librarians will meet at the Frederick Sargent Huntington library on Thursday at 10.30 a. m., with an address of welcome by the Rev. James H. Burckes; 10.45, Susiness meeting; 11, address, Charles F. D. Belden, director Boston Public library, subject, Adequate Book Service for Small Libraries. The meeting will then adjourn to the church, where dinner will be served. The afternoon session at the church will open at 2 o'clock with an organ recital by Mrs. Nema Conwell Tuttle; 2.30, address, Miss Louise Seamen of the 'hildren's book department, MacMillan company, subject, Planning and Making of Children's Books. The meeting is open to the public, and it is hoped many will attend.